EMPLOYMENT

Buller
Hospitality

Buller Hospitality Venue Manager

We are looking for a career hospitality
professional to lead our team through the
summer, winter and beyond.

With a capacity just shy of a thousand people,
you will need experience in high volume
operations and be able to deliver high speed
service in several different styles. Mt Buller
promises an ‘office’ like no other.

If you would like the chance to be part of
the team - let’s talk! Send your resume

through to hr@skibuller.com.au

Buller
ospitality

ABOM Head Chef

We are on the hunt for a Head Chef and other
various kitchen roles. Under the guidance of our
Executive Ross O’Meara, you will be responsible
for producing food of the highest quality in our
flagship venue, The ABOM, Mt Buller.

We have a focus on locally supplied fresh,
quality ingredients to produce great food in a
fun relaxed way, we are single-minded about
delivering the best possible mountain experience
for our guests.

If youre keen to get on board, get in
touch by sending your resume though to
hr@skibuller.com.au

EMPLOYMENT

HANY
Koala
CHERRIES

Come and work with us - Cherries are coming!

Koala Cherries Pty Ltd are located in Yarck, Victoria. We are producers
of premium fresh cherries and supply both the domestic and overseas
markets. We need great people to help ensure we produce the highest
quality product and the best tasting cherries for these markets.

We are seeking to fill multiple positions for our upcoming Cherry
harvest which begins in November. These are all casual, seasonal
positions with fulltime hours available from early-mid November
through until mid-January, including the Christmas and New Year
periods as rostered.

Positions are varied and include:

e Packing and Picking staff e Forklift Drivers
e On-farm harvest crew e Quality Control Technicians
e General Cleaners (Packhouse e Covid Marshals

and Farms) e Administration

e Grader Operators

Please refer to our website
https:/koalacherries.com.au/pages/workwithus

for more information on the roles available. A link to the application
portal will be available on our website from the 11th of October.






